
The City of Altoona and community partners are 
excited to announce the return of an annual 
community-wide initiative to help clean-up 
designated neighborhoods in Altoona. 

In order for this initiative to be successful, we 
need the help of local 
volunteers to serve as 
our partners in this 
clean-up effort. 

The neighborhoods 
we will be focusing on 
this year are – 6th 
Avenue to 3rd Avenue, 
between 8th Street 
and 12th Street.  
Approximately 250 
homes are in this 
area. 

As a volunteer, you'll have the chance to give back 
to the community, meet awesome people, help 
your neighbors, and help keep Altoona beautiful. 
 

If you or your group would like to help, please 
email: 

info@unitedwayofblaircounty.org 

  
Deadline for 
volunteers to 
sign up is 
Friday, 
August 14, 
2021 
 

 

 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
SATURDAY  

AUGUST 28, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Won’t you come join us? 

 

 

 

SATURDAY  
AUGUST 28, 2021 

9AM-12PM 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

mailto:info@unitedwayofblaircounty.org


 

Dirty hands and 
warm hearts are the 
perfect combination! 
 

This is not for the faint of heart.  If you are you up 
for a day of hard work, lots of fun, and an 
overwhelming sense of satisfaction, you might be 
just the person we need.   

Want to come by yourself? No problem! We’ll find 
the perfect spot for you.   

Have a group of friends, or people you work with?  
Great!  Help make a difference with your friends.   

 

Come help us clean 
up our city! 

Teams of volunteers will be assigned an area to: 

• Pick up trash 
• Pull weeds 
• Trim and edge 
• Spread some goodwill 

Gloves, trash bags, and leaf bags will be provided.  
Bring your own clean up supplies, wear some old 
clothes, a pair of comfy shoes, and a little 
sunscreen! 

 Free snacks will be distributed throughout the 
morning and a celebratory lunch will be held at 
Overflow Church. 

 
After a year of sitting at home doing nothing, it’s 
time to get back out there and  

do something 
positive! 

 


